




            COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA


COUNTY OF HENRICO
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

               ARTHUR D. PETRINI

      DIRECTOR

                        (804) 501-7395
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
TO:


Department of Planning & Zoning

ATTN:

Anthony Greulich
FROM:

Department of Public Utilities
SUBJECT:

Landscape Plan Review

PROJECT NAME:
Vanguard Car Rental Main Lot Renovations (POD-V-262)
DATE:

April 16, 2007
The following comments are made in reference to the landscape plan received in your office on March 26, 2007.
1.
The sanitary sewer line on this property is private at this time; however it will become public in the near future. In light of this fact, a 20’ utility easement will eventually be required so the planting of trees within 10’ of either side of this line is prohibited at this time. Remove proposed tree plantings accordingly.

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Public Utilities at 501-4500 for any necessary clarifications. 

Alvin E. Christian, Jr., P.E.
    Senior Engineer, Private Development

bc:
Reading File
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